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June 17, 2022  

Eric Hernandez, Program Manager 
Certificate of Need Program 
Department of Health 
111 Israel Road Southeast 
Tumwater, WA  98501 
Via email: FSLCON@DOH.WA.GOV; eric.hernandez@doh.wa.gov

Dear Mr. Hernandez: 

In accordance with WAC 246-310-080, PeaceHealth here within submits a letter of intent 
proposing to establish a new Ambulatory Surgical Center (ASC) in Whatcom County.  

1.  A Description of the Extent of Services Proposed: 

PeaceHealth proposes to establish a new multispecialty ASC in Whatcom County.  

2.  Estimated Cost of the Proposed Project: 

The estimated capital expenditure is $12,480,000.   

3.  Description of the Service Area: 

The primary service area is the Whatcom Secondary Health Service Area. 

Thank you for your interest in this matter. Please contact me directly with any questions. 

Sincerely, 

Darrin Montalvo 
 PeaceHealth – EVP Chief Financial-Growth Officer
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